
 

 

KANSAS LONGARM QUILTERS 

Member Meeting 

August 19, 2017 

 

Shirley Prouse, President opened the meeting at 10:02 AM at A-1 Sewing Center.  There were 27 members present and 
the speaker, Dorie Hruska, a total of 28. 

Donna Barrager, Secretary/Treasurer reported that the balance in our treasury was $5,436.65. 

Carolyn Holm, Hospitality Chairman, said that we have new member name tag holders to hang around our necks instead 
of having to pin them on.  We now have 42 members. 

Helen Watson told everyone about the silent auction items and how to bid on them. 

SuZann Beverly spoke on donation quilts for Victory in the Valley in the absence of Tricia Lehman. 

No business old or new.   

Numbers were drawn for the door prize table.  Members donated $22.00 to be added to our treasury. 

Anita Brozik, Vice President spoke about Dixie Decker Koehn presenting her trunk show for our program for October 
2017 and about all who were interested in going to the “Go Create” building at the edge of the WSU campus at the end 
of her presentation. 

Program: 

 Dorie Hruska presented our program, “Finding Your Path”.  She explained how a longarm quilter can quilt one 
continuous line of stitching from left to right across the quilt.  She showed a number of her patterns as well as ones she 
had learned through the years and how to do them continuously. 

President Shirley Prouse adjourned the meeting at 11:58 AM. 

Sixteen quilters stayed for lunch that Donna & Earl Barrager had purchased from our treasury and the afternoon 
workshop by Dorie Hruska.  The subject was “ Diamond Are A Girls Best Friend”.  She showed how to use her diamond 
shaped grid line templates to set guidelines in areas on a quilt and how to fill them in with different attractive patterns.  
The workshop ended at about 3:40 PM. Several members stayed to help straighten up the room before they left. 

Submitted by:  Donna Barrager, Secretary. 


